
CRYSTAL VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL – PAC 
2662 SILVERSTONE WAY 

      VICTORIA, BRITISH COLUMBIA • V9B 6A6 
TELEPHONE:  250-478-0576   FAX:  478-3175 

	
Dear Crystal View Parents, 
  
Welcome back!! 
 
The PAC is looking forward to another great year at Crystal View and already have a couple of 
events and fundraisers planned. Watch for information coming home soon. 
  
The PAC works very hard each year on many fundraising programs. At the beginning of the 
school year the PAC has to establish a budget. The budget at CV typically varies between 
$25,000 and $35,000 per year. The budget is based upon annual needs at the school.   
 
The funds raised pay for the following things at Crystal View School 

• Classroom resources such as books, games, special art supplies & other class 
resources 

• Library books & additional learning resources needed 
• Music – instruments and resource materials 
• Field Trip Support including transportation costs 
• Counseling Support for parent and student resource books, peer helper training & other 

resources as needed 
• Student Resources – cross-country snacks, Gr. 5 recognition crystals, partial cost 

coverage for intermediate agendas  
• Special Events – school-wide events, performances, presenters, beach day, fun day, 

literacy week, clubs etc. 
• Learning Resources – books, games, equipment, computer software 
• Emergency Preparedness – re-stock supplies 
• Sports Council Membership – allows our kids to take part in Handball, Basketball, 

Soccer, Volleyball & Track district-wide 
• PAC Resources – Membership Fees to district & provincial PACs, Administrative Costs, 

Gifts, Parent & PAC education and Bursary for Crystal View Alumni  
• And many other things benefiting the 252 plus students, teachers and support staff of 

Crystal View. 
 

Based on feedback, we have decided to offer the option to families to make a one-time 
monetary contribution to the PAC. This one time contribution will cover your fundraising 
fulfillment for the 2019/2020 school year. 
 
You would still have the option to participate in the most popular fundraisers if you so choose.  
  
 
If you feel you would like to choose this option, all you need to do is make a one-time 
contribution (suggested minimum contribution would be $50 per student, maximum of $150 
per family, this is only a suggested amount.) You will not be asked to do any additional 
fundraising for the school year, unless you want to.  
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The PAC will still be planning family events such as school BBQ's, bake sales, treat days, 
movie nights, Christmas Store and dances. These events are over and above and are not 
included in the contribution option as these are events for the whole family!! 
 
If you would like to make a contribution to the PAC please fill out the form below and return it 
to the Crystal View Office  
  
We thank you in advance for your consideration of this option and contribution. 
 
April Flannagan & Kim MacMillan 
Crystal View PAC Fundraising Coordinators 
 

******************************************************************************************************* 

Cheques should be made payable to: CRYSTAL VIEW PAC  
  
Yes, I would like to make a onetime contribution in lieu of fundraising for the 2019/2020 school 
year. 
 

Enclosed is my contribution of: 
 

$__________ 
           
Name of Child & Division                                                                           

Name of Child & Division                                                                           

Name of Child & Division                                                                           

Name of Child & Division                                                                           

  
Event Notices will still be sent home in backpacks for information purposes. Feel free to 

recycle all notices that you do not wish to participate in. 

Cheques made payable to Crystal View PAC will not receive a tax receipt.  

If you wish to receive a tax receipt, the PAC Fundraising page has the link  

School Cash Online Make a Donation Instructions 
On the SD 62 School Board website, follow the steps online. The school board will issue you 

the tax receipt, not the school.  
Thank you for your contribution. 


